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Levelling-Up and Regeneration Bill: Reforms to National Planning Policy 
 

The Department for Levelling Up, Housing, and Communities conducted a consultation that sought 
views on the proposed approach to updating the National Planning Policy Framework. DLUHC also 
sought views on the proposed approach to preparing National Development Management Policies, 
how policy may be developed to support levelling up, and how national planning policy is currently 
accessed by users. 
 
The Council has submitted a formal response to the Government’s NPPF consultation: 
Levelling-up and Regeneration Bill: reforms to national planning policy - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 
 
A copy of the response covering letter and technical submission can be found through the hyperlinked 
text. 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fgovernment%2Fconsultations%2Flevelling-up-and-regeneration-bill-reforms-to-national-planning-policy&data=05%7C01%7Ccommittees%40midsussex.gov.uk%7Cb677bd8a3a754297ab8408db1b1b63be%7C248de4f9d13548cca4c8babd7e9e8703%7C0%7C0%7C638133576676381218%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=c0jrbEmJUPTJUAJrut9dlpS816HZnlZnBwVCqfaogfY%3D&reserved=0
https://midsussex.moderngov.co.uk/documents/s15495/MIS%209a%20-%20Cllr%20RS%20Letter%20NPPF%20Consultation%20Response.pdf
https://midsussex.moderngov.co.uk/documents/s15496/MIS%209a%20-%20NPPF%20Technical%20Response.pdf
http://www.midsussex.gov.uk/

